
I+1 Parks Parcs
Canada Canada

Nunavut Field Unit
Box 278
Iqaluit, NU X0A oHo

August 14 2015

Ryan Barry
Executive Director
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P0 Box 1360

Cambridge Bay, NU X0B oCo
Via e-mail: info@nirb.ca

Re: Extension Request for NIRB Screening of Parks Canada’s “Underwater Archaeology
and Biology Study of the Wreck of HMS Erebus” Project Proposal

Dear Ryan Barry

Parks Canada has received your request for an exfrnsion for NIRB Screening 15YN037. We
acknowledge that your request for an extension is reasonable considering the delay in
providing you with the additional information that you requested. Recognizing that a delay
may be required, we do request that the screening be completed as quickly as possible
within this context. There are many partners, including external agencies, involved with
this project which makes an extended delay in the project start date a challenge.

In closing, I would like to take this opportunity to thank the NIRB staff for their assistance
in moving this file along.

If you have any questions, please contact Jane Chisholm at 867-975-4762.

Sincerely,

Nunavut Field Unit Superintendent

CC Jeff Anderson, Parks Canada
Marc-Andre Bernier, Parks Canada
Ryan Harris, Parks Canada
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